
OPEN EVENING 
 

Thursday 6th October, 2016 
 

 
The Connolly Hall 

Presentation at 6.00pm 
for out of catchment students 

 
 
Redborne is a popular, friendly school with excellent facilities and is highly respected 
within our community. In our most recent OFSTED Report we were judged an 
“outstanding school”. We are proud of our academic success and our exam 
results this year are again excellent at GCSE and ‘A’ Level. Our extensive 
programme of extra-curricular activities include Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme, 
Drama, Dance, Music and Sports. 
 
At the Open Evening you will have the opportunity to hear a short presentation, tour 
the school, meet the teaching staff and see our students at work. The evening is 
primarily for admission to Year 9 next year. We will be holding a separate 
Opportunities in the Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 13th October, 2016, at 
6.15pm. Main School and Sixth Form Prospectuses are on our website 
(www.redborne.com). 
 
As a result of building work and demand for places, our capacity has been increased 
from 340 to 380 students for Year 9 since September, 2014. 
 
If you would like to look around Redborne during the day, please telephone the 
school to make an appointment, these tours will take place after 6th October. 
You will be most welcome. 
 

 

 

 

 


